




THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

TRUST IN JESUS 
 
 

 Today's feast celebrates another central mystery of our faith--the 
mystery of the Eucharist. Like the mystery of the Trinity, the real presence 
of the Body and Blood of Christ in the Eucharist can never be fully 
understood, but can only be believed.  

 
 

 Just as the Israelites in the desert were invited to put their trust in God's word to 
them, we are invited to trust wholly in the word of Jesus. In today's Gospel Jesus promises 
to give us a share in his very own flesh and blood, and a share in eternal life besides. We 
are called to take him at his word and open our hearts to receive true nourishment and life 
from our participation in the Eucharist.  

YOU’RE INVITED TO OUR  
“GET TO KNOW US” WELCOME GATHERING 

For new members of our Parish Family and for those who 
simply want to know more! 

 

On Sunday, July 2, at 11:30am (after 10:30 Mass), grab a 
doughnut and coffee in the gathering space, 
then join our informal gathering in the “Upper 
Room.”  Or stop by and see us before the 12:15 
Mass. Either way, it will be a great opportunity 
for us to get to know you, and to introduce you 
to our priests, some of our staff, and a few of 
our parish ministry members.  Children are welcome!  
Questions? Please contact Jean Pankow at 973-538-1358,  
ext. 122. 

LOVING ATTENTION NEEDED! 
 

If you're someone who loves and appreciates the 
beauty of our worship space each time you attend a 
liturgy here at Notre Dame, we could really use your 
help.  Our Altar Linens Ministry - the wonderful, 
dedicated helpers who ensure our altar linens are 
laundered and folded each week - is in urgent need 

of helping hands.  Ministers serve on a rotating basis each week so 
that it does not become burdensome for anyone.  If you think you 
might be able to help, or if you'd like to know more of the 
specifics, please contact Agnes Loughlin at 973-539-9524 or 
agnesloughlin25@gmail.com. 

WE ARE HOSTING A LUNCHEON FOR THE 
HOMELESS: CAN YOU HELP? 

 
Our Parish Nurse Ministry, in 
partnership with Mental Health 
Association of Morris County, is 
hosting a luncheon for the homeless, Saturday, June 24, 2017.  
We would appreciate any donations of appetizers or desserts 
for this event.  We will be feeding approximately 50 people.  If 
you would be able to contribute, please contact Shirley Bergen 
at 973-652-6164 / sbergen@optonline.net.  Donations may be 
dropped off downstairs in the kitchen on Friday afternoon/
evening, or on Saturday, by 10:30am.  Thank you for your 
generosity to our brothers and sisters in Christ! 

SENIOR LUNCHEON REMINDER 
 

Tomorrow, Monday, June 19, 2017 
following our 12:10pm Mass. 

We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 

*Please note that this will be our last luncheon  
for this ministry year.  We will resume with our 

awesome luncheon gatherings 
 on Monday, September 18! 

POPE FRANCIS’S PRAYER INTENTIONS  
FOR JUNE 2017 

 

“It is an absurd contradiction to speak of peace, 
to negotiate peace, and at the same time, 
promote or permit the arms trade.  Is this war 
or that war really a war to solve problems or is 

it a commercial war for selling weapons in illegal trade and so 
that the merchants of death get rich? Let us put an end to this 
situation.  Let us pray all together that national leaders may 
firmly commit themselves to ending the arms trade which 
victimizes so many innocent people.”  - Pope Francis 

WOMEN'S GUIDED MEDITATION 
 

Women of our faith community, please join 
us for our Women's Guided Meditation, an 

opportunity to refresh your spirit and 
strengthen your faith.  We will meet 

Wednesday, June 21, 7:30-8:30pm in our 
Resource Room.  Bring a friend! 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Adoration Ministry Seeking Summer Help 
Due to Our Regular Adorers' Vacationing! 

 

In order to keep our normal hours of adoring Jesus 
from 7am-7pm during the summer months, we are 
seeking additional Adorers to sit and spend time 
with Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in one hour 
increments. 
 

If you can assist for just one hour on ANY Friday during the 
months of July and August, whether it be only one Friday or 
several Fridays, we would love to hear from you!  Contact 
Ivette Valori at 973-885-0502 or adoration.ndmc@gmail.com, 
or stop by the table in our Gathering Space to fill out a form 
(also available on our website at www.ndcarmel.com.) 
 

“Nowhere on earth are you more loved, than by Jesus, living 
and truly present in the Most Blessed Sacrament ...  
He is really there in Person waiting just for you.”   

- Mother Teresa of Calcutta 
 

St. Benedict's Chapel, Every Friday 7am-7pm 



June 18, 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sunday -   
June 18 
 

Father’s Day 
 

Food & Clothing 
Collection 

Sunday Masses:  
7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am & 12:15 pm 
9 am & 10:30 am: Shepherd’s Call 
 

Monday -  
June 19 
 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm 
12:30 pm Anna League Senior Luncheon 
7 pm Rosary/Novena  
7:30 pm Antioch Follow-Up Session 

Tuesday -  
June 20 
 
 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm 
1 pm SLT Meeting 
7 pm Faith Formation Parent Meeting 
7 pm Shepherd’s Call Ministry Mtg. 
7 pm Women’s Cornerstone Planning Meeting 
7 pm Centering Prayer 
7:30 pm FM: Contemplative Living 
8:30 pm AA 

Wednesday - 
June 21 
 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm 
6:30 am MGD Group 
6 pm Pat Gawdun Quilting Ministry 
6 pm Baptism Prep. 
7:30 pm Pastoral Council Meeting 
7:30 pm Women’s Guided Meditation 

Thursday -  
June 22 
 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm 
10:30 am Centering Prayer 
8:30 pm AA / Al-Anon 

Friday -  
June 23 
 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm 
Adoration, 7 am -7 pm  
11 am Overeaters Anonymous 

Saturday -  
June 24 
 

 

Daily Mass: 12:10 pm / Sunday Vigil 5pm 
8 am Men’s Ministry Meeting 
9 am Special Event (Parish Nurses/Mental Health 
Association)  
12:40 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday -   
June 25 
 

 

Sunday Masses:  
7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am & 12:15 pm 
9 am & 10:30 am: Shepherd’s Call 
11 am Teen Choir Rehearsal 
3:30 pm Faith Formation Parent Meeting 

For the latest view of our parish calendar,  
please visit us at www.ndcarmel.com 

WILL YOU BE REGISTERING YOUR CHILDREN FOR 
THE 2017-2018 FAITH FORMATION YEAR? 

 

Many of you may be aware that once each 
month I have been sharing a new vision and 
mission for our parish at weekend Masses 
since last December.  In light of the new 
focus and direction for our parish, we are delighted to announce 
important changes to our Faith Formation program. These 
modifications are a first step as we embrace the new vision of 
our parish and will impact our elementary, middle and high 
school levels. Because it is important you are aware of these 
changes, we will hold 3 parent meetings to give everyone the 
opportunity to be informed about the new vision and mission of 
our parish, the changes to our Faith Formation program in 
terms of goals, content and scheduling, and the reasoning 
behind them. It will also be an opportunity to share your 
thoughts and ask questions.  The meetings will take place in the 
parish hall on: 
 

 Tuesday, June 20 from 7-8:30pm 
 Sunday, June 25  from 3:30-5pm 
 Monday, June 26 from 7-8:30pm 
 

The staff and I are excited about sharing our new parish vision 
with you!  

 Fr. Paddy, Ivette, and Diane 

GO TO www.facebook.com/ndcarmel  
and be sure to “LIKE” us! 

COMPASSIONATE FRIENDS 
 

The Compassionate Friends, a self-help group for 
bereaved parents, siblings, and grandparents will be 
meeting on Thursday, July 13, 2017, at 7:30pm  at St. 
Christopher's Church, 1050 Littleton Road (Rt. 202), 
Parsippany, in room 101.  The evening’s program will 

be “The Things People Say.”  For more information please 
call Lily Capriglione at (973) 568-4164. 

FATHER’S DAY PRAYERS 
  

In gratitude for my Father… 
 

Dear God, the Father of us all, I thank 
you for my father. Along with my 
mother, through the marvel of your 
creation, my father gave me the gift of 
life itself. He was such a good teacher and mentor, such a 
wonderful example of how to live a life of faith. Please take 
care of him now and be generous with him as you prepare him 
for the rewards of eternal life you have prepared for him. 
  
For a father who was difficult… 
 

God of Love, I come before you to pray for my father. You 
know how much he suffered and you alone fully know how 
much was wounded and broken in him. I feel so sad, and at 
times I feel so angry, so cheated, because I couldn't have a 
good relationship with him. I don't want to spend the rest of my 
life resenting my father, so I turn to you to hold him up to you. 
I know you are a God of mercy. Forgive him and heal him. 
Please let that forgiveness touch my heart as well. I want to 
forgive him and know the peace of letting go of those hurts - or 
at least the peace of not letting them continue to hurt me. I pray 
for him because I want what is best for him. I want him to 
know you and to know your love for him. One day, in your 
loving embrace, may all the wounds in his heart be healed. 
  
For a father who has died… 
 

Father of Life, I thank you for my father. He was such a 
blessing to me while he was still with us. I still miss him so 
much. I thank you for what he left me as gifts of love and faith. 
I pray that he has enjoyed your embrace and that the 
relationship he and I have now might someday be renewed 
with you in heaven. Until then, I entrust him to your love and 
ask you to let him look out for me and to assist me to stay on 
the path to you. 
  

Source: http://www.catholicfamilyfaith.org/ 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS  
 

3rd  Quarter 2017 Mass assignment schedules 
are now available on our website.  Rosters have 
been emailed directly to all ministers. If you do 
not have online access or have difficulty 
accessing the schedule online, please stop by our 
parish office to pick up a paper copy. Bless you for your time 
and dedication to these ministries!   



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

UPDATE FROM OUR GUATEMALA OUTREACH 2017 
Building Four Homes this August! 

 

With our parish support and jointly with the 
From Houses to Homes organization, 24 
disciples representing our parish will journey 
for one week (August 11-19) to build four  
homes for four very deserving families in one 

of the poorest areas in Guatemala.  What an amazing blessing! 
 

Following is an update on the fundraising efforts we have 
undertaken to help cover the costs of airfare and building 
materials for the homes (estimated at $1,200/volunteer): 
 

   • SHOPRITE BAGGING FUNDRAISING:  Our ministers 
will line up by the register on Saturday, July 1st from 10am-
4pm, to help bag grocer ies for  Shopr ite customers.  We 
look forward to greeting you at the register, and giving a hand 
with your groceries! 
 

   • APPLEBEE’S PANCAKE BREAKFAST:  Save the date 
now to join us Saturday, July 22, anytime from 8am to 10am at 
the Applebee's, 240 Rt. 10 (W), East Hanover for this 
wonderful event where you can enjoy a great breakfast in 
fellowship with your friends, relatives and members of our 
faith community!  We will sell tickets ($10 each) in our 
Gathering Space  
July 8 & 9, after all of our weekend Masses. 
 

   • WISH TO MAKE A DONATION? Please send your 
donation (check made out to Notre Dame of Mt. Carmel 
Church, “Guatemala Outreach” noted on the memo section of 
your check) to our parish office, attention Cristina Folan.  Any 
amount will be an amazing blessing in helping our parish fulfill 
this outreach mission! 
 

*********** 
ROOM FOR ONE MORE!  If you are interested in joining 
us, please contact Cristina as soon as possible (973-538-1358, 
ext. 105 / commsupport@ndcarmel.com) for more information. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
 

In an effort to outreach to our local 
community, our Women of Christ Ministry 
has partnered with the Market Street 
Mission and would like to offer 
parishioners an opportunity to get involved 

with the upcoming opportunities in July: 
 

 Sundays, July 16th and July 30th, 3:45 pm: Help serve 
dinner at the Mission. 

 

Volunteers must be 18 years old or accompanied by an adult. 
To sign up or for more information contact Kelli Schanz at 
kellischanzwoc@gmail.com.  

A MESSAGE FROM THE MENTAL HEALTH 
ASSOCIATION OF MORRIS COUNTY: 

We need your help: air conditioners needed! 
 

With the hot weather quickly approaching we 
are in great need of new or used window air 
conditioners (5,000- 8,000 BTUs).  Our 
clients are on medications that can affect 
body heat which can lead to heat related 
illnesses.  It is important for them to stay 
cool when there are periods of high 

temperatures and humidity. Due to their limited income or no 
income, they cannot afford to purchase air conditioners.  We 
are turning to you for your help.  Feel free to call Madine at 
973-334-3496 x111, if you have any questions.  Thank you for 
all you have done for the Mental Health Association of Morris 
County and ALL you continue to do for us! 

JOB BOARD 
 

Looking for a job? Check out our online Job 
Board at www.ndcarmel.com.  Do you have a 
position to fill?  Please let us know!  Send a 
message with the job description and contact 
information to:  commsupport@ndcarmel.com.   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
WANTED:  Front Desk /Administrator  in a Busy Medical 
Practice.  Looking for a smart, professional, pleasant, 
enthusiastic, quick learner with a good moral grounding and 
work ethic to answer phones, schedule appointments, greet and 
check out patients as well as have facility with computers. Four 
days a week. Please call at 973-769-9142. 
 

WANTED: Longtime par ishioner  looking to pay to get a 
ride to Mass on Sundays. She lives very close to Morristown 
Hospital.  Call our parish office at 973-538-1358, ext. 100. 

SUMMER READING AND SPELLING TUTOR 
 

Summer is the perfect time to improve reading 
and spelling skills. Tutoring is available with 

flexible hours throughout the summer months. 
Call Sister Ann Lavelle now at 973-750-4311  

or go to www.keystosuccessforyou.com  
for more information. 

 
 
“Do not let any 
unwholesome talk 
come out of your 
mouths, but only 
what is helpful 
for building 
others up 
according to their 
needs, that it may 
benefit those who 
listen.”   

Ephesians 4:29 

CENTERING PRAYER: JOIN US! 
  

Quiet reminds us that not all knowledge can be 
packaged into words, sentences, and speeches. 
Certainly, centering needs to be anchored in a 

spiritual life that includes many different types of 
prayer, but centering prayer is a uniquely deeper 

dive into our relationship with Jesus.  
(from St. Anthony Messenger).  

Centering Prayer is way of stilling our thoughts so that we can 
reflect on the gospel in our minds and hear God's words in our 
hearts. Our parish has two groups, open to all, that meet 
Thursdays  at 10:30 am and Tuesdays at 7 pm in the Upper 
Room off the Gathering Place. Please join us for an hour of 
peace and  faith-sharing. We welcome everyone! 
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